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Scott Hay

From: Melizza Morales
Sent: Thursday, 28 February 2019 11:19 AM
To: Scott Hay
Cc: Erin White; Emma Kirkman; Media Hakim
Subject: Notice of exhibition - Kyeemagh Public School (SSD 9391) - GA 

Hi Scott, 
  
On 11 February 2019, the Department of Planning and Environment invited GANSW to review and provide comment 
on the EIS for Kyeemagh Public School. The proposal was presented to the SDRP on 12 December 2018 and the 
outcomes of the review were incorporated into the advice provided to the proponent on 21 January 2019. The 
review of the EIS is made in relation to that advice.  
 

a) The majority of our advice has been addressed satisfactorily, including the way the buildings interface with 
the streetscape, the formal expression of the library and the light penetration to the COLA space.  

b) In response to our objection to the way the home bases are proposed to be expanded, the proponent states 
that the expansions have been approved by the Educational Facilities Standards and Guidelines. The 
proponent also states that light penetration has been modelled and deemed to be appropriate.  

c) In response to our requirement for a response to the site’s Aboriginal cultural heritage, the proponent 
explains that their “consultations with Aboriginal Heritage Groups has not identified any specific relevance or 
connection that the site has to Aboriginal culture”. However, they propose to adopt an Aboriginal theme for 
the design of the landscape and use Aboriginal art on the Beehag façade.  

Given the responses above, we recommend that the following information be provided as part of the RTS: 
 

 modelling showing the appropriate light penetration to the expanded home bases and adjacent spaces 
(addressing item b) above)  

 an Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Strategy demonstrating that the use and interpretation of Aboriginal content 
will be done in a way that is respectful to Country. This should include the nominated cultural advisor for the 
design and any relevant permissions to use Aboriginal narratives and/or art on the building facades 
(addressing item c) above).    

We also note the project will be subject to a further SDRP to support ongoing design quality.    
 
Regards, 
 
Melizza 
 
 
 
 

 
  
  
Melizza Morales-Hoyos 
Senior Design Advisor 
 
Government Architect NSW 
L3, 320 Pitt Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
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